
TROOP 243
April 8, 2005
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. Flower Sale – It’s time for one big, final push to finish up our flower sale!  Final order turn-in is Wednesday, April 13.  The troop will be at the Creasey Mahan Nature Preserve that night, but orders should still be brought to the meeting.
(Key flower sale dates are listed on the back of this letter.)
2. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  This month Scouts will finish work on the Nature and Tracking merit badge and prepare for the Flower Sale.
	April 6, 7 PM
	Patrol Meetings this week, No Troop Meeting

	April 13, 7 PM
	Nature MB, Creasey Mahan Nature Preserve

(See directions below.)
Boys should be picked up at 8:15 PM

	April 20, 7 PM
	Flyer Distribution, St. Barnabas
(Parents needed to drive.)

	April 27, 7 PM
	Flower Sale Setup, St. Barnabas


Creasey Mahan Nature Preserve

12501 Harmony Landing Road

Goshen, KY  40026

228-1316
Directions: Take the Gene Snyder east to the Hwy 42 exit.  Turn right on 42 toward Goshen.  Turn left on 1793; go approximately 1 mile to Harmony Landing Road; turn right.  Look for library.  The Nature Preserve is next to the Library.
3. Summer Camp – April 15th is the deadline for early bird registration for summer camp.  This year we are going to the Camp McKee Scout Reservation from June 26th – July 2nd.  If you have not yet registered, please see Frank Hulsman or Jerry Zimmerer and pay the $50 deposit by April 15th.
4. Flower Sale Help Needed – Now is the time to sign up to work during the weekend of the Flower Sale.  Name is coordinating this effort.  Please stop by during one of the troop meetings to sign up for a shift (or two), or call at 999-9999.  As a reminder: All hours worked either during, or planning for the flower sale, will be compensated by dividing the proceeds of the table sales.

5. Welcome new Scouts!  Wednesday March 17, 4 scouts crossed over from Cub Scout Pack 243 into our troop.  Welcome to Daniel Corbett, Brandon Lashinsky, Devon Roberts, Sidney Wahle and their families!
Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle

Troop Committee Secretary

Please see the other side for other important information

2005 Flower Sale - Key Dates

	Every Troop Meeting
	Scouts should turn-in completed order forms and money at every troop meeting.  Please do not hold onto orders.

	April 13
	LAST CHANCE - All order forms must be turned in by this date.

	April 20
	Distribute flyers to neighborhood homes, during troop meeting.  We need parents to drive!

	April 27
	Set up Sales Lot, during troop meeting.

	Thursday April 28
	Flowers Delivered to St. Barnabas Setup 6-9 PM.

	Friday April 29
	Final Set up 3 – 9 PM, arrive as early as you can.

	Saturday April 30
	FLOWER SALE 8-5  
Workers needed from 7 AM -6 PM

	Sunday May 1
	FLOWER SALE 8-3:30  
Workers needed from 7:30 AM - 5 PM (Teardown 3-5)


The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


